
Principal, High Level Public School – Michelle Gilbert 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Michelle Gilbert as 
Principal at High Level Public School.  Michelle began her teaching 
career with the Fort Vermilion School Division in 2000 at Upper Hay 
River School.  Michelle has taught at Spirit of the North Community 
School, Florence MacDougall Community School and High Level Public 
School where she is currently the Assistant Principal.  Michelle 
completed a Master’s Degree in Education Leadership. 
 

“I'm excited to be taking on the role of Principal at HLPS and am very 

much looking forward to the challenge.  HLPS does a tremendous job of 

supporting students and I'm proud to be a member of this outstanding 

school community.  Go Bears!” 


